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Construction New Talent Program – Fall 2023 
 
One of the many benefits of membership with Consulting Engineers of Alberta is funding support to help your 
workforce investment. 

Planning to hire post-secondary students or recent graduates (within the last 12 months) this fall? Eligible student 
placements include engineering, technology, business, IT. The Construction New Talent Program, a program of the 
Consulting Engineers of Alberta and Alberta Construction Association, has funds remaining to support additional 
student placements.  

Book your placements soon as current funding runs out by March 2024. 

Construction New Talent more than pays for your annual membership dues—receive up to $5,000 per placement! 
 
The Construction New Talent Program was made possible by funding from the Government of Alberta. 
 
To learn more and register: www.constructionnewtalent.ca or contact Ryan Hemphill – Grant Manager – 
grants@constructionnewtalent.ca  – 587.480.7482 
 
To learn about all the programs and services of the Consulting Engineers of Alberta access https://www.cea.ca/  
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